
 

 

 

Tuesday 25th June 2025 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  

Year 10 Parents’ Evening, Thursday 10th July, 4.00-6.15pm 

Parents’ Evening will take place on Thursday 10th July.  This is an important evening where you will meet your child’s 
subject teachers, who will explain and discuss their current achievement (end of year mock exam results) and progress. 
The focus will be on how to improve or maintain their level of work so they meet their GCSE target grades.  

We expect all students and parents to attend. Students should wear school uniform.  Reports will not be given to 
students if they attend without a parent/responsible adult.   

If you cannot attend, please email Mr Tubb (b.tubb@baconscollege.co.uk) or Miss Miah, n.miah@baconscollege.co.uk 
and they can arrange for feedback from your child’s teachers.  

I look forward to seeing you on Thursday 10th July at 4.00pm.  

Kind regards 
 
 

 
 
Mrs Anum 
Associate Vice Principal 
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